
 

Dear Proud Packer Parents, Grandparents, and Friends, 

Do you want a special way to say Congratulations and Good Luck to your favorite Largo High School 

Senior? 

You can Kiss a Senior Goodbye by sending him or her a candy gram to make the last days of high school 

memorable. 

The cost is $1 for a personalized message and a small bag of Hershey Kisses.  

Candy grams may be purchased during both lunches on the stage and during the day from any NEHS 

member with an order envelope. 

Sale dates are April 21st through May 8th. 

The Kiss a Senior Goodbye candy grams will be delivered to the Senior’s second period on May 14th. 

 Please email any questions to Ms. McKenna at mckennan@pcsb.org.  

All of us at the National English Honor Society wish the Class of 2015 the best life has to offer.  As poet 

Ralph Waldo Emerson said, “What lies behind us and what lies before us are tiny matters compared to 

what lies within us”.   

GO PACK! 
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